
orgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

 
Noah in Year 6 

For his amazing attitude in school 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Axel Phoebe 

YEAR 1 Thomas Skylar 

YEAR 2 Willow Matthew 

YEAR 3 Mila Grace 

YEAR 4 Meriel Evelyn 

YEAR 5 Lucas Elliott 

YEAR 6 Jacob Tyler 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Thursday 28th March – Finish for half term 

Monday 15th April – School re-opens 

Tuesdsy 16th April – FS class trip 

Monday 22nd April – Class photo’s 

Thursdy 25th April – Fashion show 6pm 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for this world, 

I am thankful for houses and food. 

I wish pollution would stop and the world to be 

fair, 

Amen, 

By India 
Year 6  
Friend of Ethos Leader 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our parents evening last night. It was lovely to see so 
many of you. 
 
Your commitment and support of school ensures that all our children can make the best of 
the opportunities on offer throughout school.   
 
If anyone is up early tomorrow we do have children competing in the Chorley Sports 
Partnership Cross country at Astley Park.  The races begin at 10 am so come and give the 
children a cheer.  
 
Have a lovely weekend  
 
Mrs brooks 

 

 

 

 
 

 



  

                                                                                                               

Please collect cheque from the school office 

 

 

DECEMBER 2023   £50 – S Carter  FEBRUARY 2024   £50 – H Woolley  

   £30 – I. Billington     £30 – J. Stewart 

   £20 – H Woolley     £20 – F. Unsworth 

 

JANUARY 2024 £50 – E Latham  MARCH 2024 £50 – V Hodkinson 

   £30 - F Unsworth     £30 – A Byrne 

   £20 – R. Gornall     £20 – O Bromilow 

 

WINNERS 

CLUBS NEXT HALF TERM 

 

 

Bookings for clubs went on scopay last week for the first time. If you 

managed to book your child on then you have a place. You will not get a 

separate confirmation. 

Monday – starts 8am – KS2 Athletics Club 

Monday – finish 4.15pm – Y4/5/6 Hockey Club 

Tuesday – finish 4.15pm – FS Multiskills Club 

 

DROP OFF AND COLLECTIONS WILL BE AT THE MAIN OFFICE. 

 

          

           



 

 

  

      EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

         

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                                                                

                                          

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  
EASTER RAFFLE                                                         

 

 

 

LOOK AT THESE AMAZING PRIZES!!! 
 
Raffle tickets are now available to purchase on scopay. You can buy as many as you wish at 
£2 per entry. As this is a virtual raffle, you will not receive a raffle ticket. For every ticket that is 
purchased under a child’s name, it will be numbered. We will then use a random number 
generator to draw the raffle. 
Ticket sales close at 4pm on Tuesday 26th March with the draw being held on Wednesday 
27th March. 
Thank you to the PTGFA for putting together these amazing prizes! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

  

 FOREST SCHOOL 

Lots of tree climbing in Forest School this morning. We have been pretending to be sloths and 
koala bears. Great teamwork moving wood chips to muddy areas of the garden making sure our 
paths are not too boggy and what a treat…. Flame grilled bananas and marshmallows! 

       

 

 

 



 

 

 

        

 

  

 

  

 

 


